
 

 

 

 

Friday 7th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Student, 

Thursday 22nd August – GCSE Results and WG6 Enrolment 2024 

We are aware that for a large number of students on results day their key aim is to find out their 

results as early as possible and then confirm their WG6 place. With this in mind, we will email students 

their results to their school accounts from 08.00. 

Students will then be able to enrol for WG6 by completing the enrolment form online (assuming they 

have met the entry criteria): 

https://wilmington.applicaa.com/   

If students have decided that they wish to change their course they can make the changes themselves 

at this point too. If students wish to discuss their course change, they must complete the enrolment 

form and then book an appointment via the link below. We strongly recommend that students confirm 

their place before 10am as we anticipate being extremely busy following a record number of 

applications.   

There will be senior staff on-site on this day and should you need any additional support we will be 

pleased to meet with you. To ensure that we can help as many students as possible and to 

avoid long waits, you will be able to book an appointment with one of the team on the morning of 

Thursday 22nd August: 

GCSE Results day 2024 Tickets, Thu 22 Aug 2024 at 09.00/Eventbrite  

Please do not arrive to school without an appointment, as all staff will be busy supporting those 

students who have made a booking. 

We will also have a careers adviser available on site. Please note: these appointments will all take 

place at Wilmington Grammar School for Boys. No results will be released over the telephone. 

We wish every success to all of our students and we will support you as much as we can through this 

process. 

Yours sincerely,  

  
  

 
Mr M Baker         
Deputy Headteacher  

https://wilmington.applicaa.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/920034045597?aff=oddtdtcreator

